
 
Hello! 
I want to know that I support House Bill 2739 which would put the responsibility on contamination of 
non-genetically engineered crops on to the big bio Ag tech companies who hold the pattens rather than 
landowners or Farmers. As a fourth-generation Oregonian I insist that are non-genetically engineered 
and organic crops be protected and that are small and medium and large family and non-mega Ag 
corporate farmers be protected! 
James Lewis Tyree II 

 


